
The largest Catholic, weekly-mailed newspaper in the United States

On Long Island Catholic Weekend -

 

December 4-5, 2010, we need your           

$20 contribution to our special 

collection in order to continue to bring 

news of our Faith to your home.

Please place your $20 

contribution in the special 

Long Island Catholic 

envelope which you will find 

in your weekly envelope 

packet from your parish.

Or use one of these special 

Long Island Catholic 

envelopes which will be 

available in the pews or at 

the doors of your church.

Thank you and God bless you.

Mailed to your 
home for 2011 
for only $20.

$20

Donations of more than $20 are gratefully appreciated.

Donations of more than $20 are gratefully appreciated.

$20
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